	



Cynthia Jackson-Hammond:

Greetings, CIQG! It has been wonderful meeting so many of you in person and through the innovative technology of Zoom. We have been very busy the last six months with new engagements and new initiatives. Thank you so much for being a part of the new journey and providing insightful ideas for CHEA International Quality Group. CIQG is an amazing group of international scholars, higher education academicians and international advocates, all working toward academic quality and doing amazing things to solidify quality assurance across the globe. Currently, there are over 83 international organizations and representatives in CIQG. We invite others to join. Membership guidelines are issued at www.chea.org. CIQG thoughtful and impactful work will now be referenced and highlighted in the new Quality International Newsletter, sponsored by CHEA. I am so honored to help launch the inaugural issue of the Quality International newsletter and make it available to the public. The contributions that you make to the Quality International Newsletter will be read by quality assurance groups in the United States and throughout the international communities. The exchange of ideas, research, inquiries will be significant to the literature and to bringing ideas regarding higher education quality to larger audiences. Thank you for your contributions to the March inaugural issue. And I look forward to your contributions for future issues.

